
The Auditors did not wish to draw the attention of the Council to any matters affecting their opinion that relevant legislation and regulation requirements had not been met. Therefore, for yet another year, the Town Council has been given a ‘clean bill of health’ relating to the management of its financial affairs. Councillor Norman Jorgensen, Chairman of the Policy & Resources Committee, commented that,

“I am very pleased that the external audit of Earley Town Council’s finances for 2015/16 has been successfully completed without any reservations being raised. I wish to thank the Town Council staff for their careful management of our finances and services.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]
